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*Locations of flags were recorded with a hand-held Global Positioning System
and, therefore, are not survey-accurate. For precise locations of the boundaries,

- |look at the flags on the property or have the flags surveyed relative to the

property boundary. It is your responsibility to measure the regulated 100-foot

.

adjacent area. Note that wetland boundaries may change over time and this map
does not fix the wetland boundary indefinitely. NYSDEC staff can delineate the
boundary again in the future upon your request.

* This map does not accurately depict federally requlated
wetlands. Therefore, contact the U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers for information regarding federally-regulated

wetlands on the property.
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